August 22, 2016
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to AP Lang!  I’m thrilled to be working with you all this year.  

This year will be my third year teaching at De Anza High School. I am very glad to continue to teach in my home community; I was born and raised in Richmond, and I am a graduate of WCCUSD schools.  I went on to Stanford University for my bachelor’s degree in English and to Columbia University in New York for my master’s degree in the Teaching of English.  What has brought me back home to Richmond is my strong commitment to the potential of our community’s public schools.  There are so many exciting things happening at De Anza right now, and I am grateful to be a part of this work.
In this course, we will take up many challenges: from dissecting challenging texts to composing arguments of our own about contemporary issues.  This requires that students are willing to work hard and take risks.  If students commit themselves to the hard work of close reading, attentive writing, and engaged discussion, this year will prove to be not only a time of growth but of great fun.  I love to learn about language and play with words, and I am a firm believer that we do both of those things best when we are enjoying our work.  

I encourage all my students and their families to stay in close contact with me about their learning.  My goal is that every single student finishes the year as a significantly stronger reader, writer, and speaker than when he or she began.  In order to ensure that this occurs, I am always available for conversations about students’ progress and areas of growth. 

Should you wish to get in contact with me, please feel free to email me at ms.sanders.dahs@gmail.com or call me at (510) 621-7658.  I will always return emails and phone calls as promptly as possible. 

Finally, I would like to invite parents and guardians to attend Back to School Night on September 22.  I look forward to meeting you then.
Best,

Ms. Sanders

Please cut off this portion and return it with your child by Thursday, August 25.

I have received the above letter from Ms. Sanders.

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________ Signature: ____________________

Student Name: ______________________________
Comments/Notes:
